
 

  

     
Dear Parents, Students and guardians, 
  
On behalf of the entire staff, we would like to extend our warmest wishes for a joyous and 
blessed Hari Raya Aidilfitri! 
 
May this Eid bring you and your loved ones closer together as you celebrate with delicious 
food, meaningful traditions, and heartfelt prayers.  
 
We hope this holiday season is filled with moments of reflection, gratitude, and happiness. 
Living in a beautiful multiracial country like Malaysia, the festive spirit of Hari Raya extends 
beyond just those celebrating.  
 
We encourage everyone to embrace the opportunity to learn about each other's cultures 
and traditions. May this holiday season bring a sense of community and togetherness to all.  
 
Tanarata community too, will celebrating this joyous occasion along with Teachers Day in 
May.  

TERM III commences on 15 April 2024 
 
Here's a breakdown of some of the key events happening on Friday, April 19th (Please note 
that some events may occur simultaneously): 

 PTM (Parent-Teacher Meeting) for all levels (Year 1 to 11): Classrooms (8:00 AM to 

12:30 PM) 

 Swimming Meet for Year 1 & 2: Poolside Area (8:30 AM sharp) 

 Chess Competition: Mezzanine Floor (8:00 AM to 12:00 Noon) 

 Interactive Session with Students (Year 9 to 11) and Parents in the MPH (8:30 AM to 

11:00 AM) 

Guest Speakers: - 

1. Mr. Ng Kim Huat - Country Director (Malaysia & Brunei), Cambridge Assessment 

International Education 

2. Mr. Teo Eu Gene, Marketing Manager for AECC Global (Malaysia) – Study Abroad 

Consultancy 

3. Dr. Arun Kumar, Associate Dean, Student Affairs and Dr. Chitra, Associate 

Professor, Biomedical Science & Associate Dean, Technology Enhanced Learning of 

IMU University on courses they have to offer  

  

  

  



  
 
Checkpoint Examinations and IGCSE Trials 
Year 9 students will be taking Checkpoint Examinations, while Math and Language IGCSE trial 
exams will also be happening during the first week. Detailed timetables for these exams have 
already been sent via Teamie. 
 
PTM for Term II 
A gentle reminder that the Parent-Teacher Meeting for Term II will be held on Friday, April 
19th (8:00 AM to 12:30 PM) coinciding with some of the events mentioned above. 
 
Recommended Action 
Due to the multiple events happening simultaneously on April 19th, we recommend checking 
with your child’s class teachers for clarification on how these events might impact your 
participation. 
   
For our students, we hope you have a relaxing and enjoyable break. We look forward to 
welcoming you back to school feeling refreshed and ready to learn on 15 April, Monday.  
 
Once again, Selamat Hari Raya Aidilfitri! 

  
    

 

 

  

 


